
Welcome to our brand new newsletter

Thank you to everyone who supported our fund 
raising activities last year.  

We have a number of exciting events coming up this 
school year so please make a note of the dates and 
support us if you can. We are a very friendly bunch 
and would love more help.

If you feel you can help in any way then please come 
along to the next meeting on Monday 6th Feburary, 
6.15pm in the meeting room at school. Even the tiniest 
bit of help would be appreciated and there is no pres-
sure to take on more than you feel you are able to. We 
are always looking for new ideas and a fresh approach 
and it is a great way to be involved in the school and 
meet new people.

The PTA has previously helped fund:
•	 Reading Garden
•	 Accelerated Reader Programme
•	 Attendance Projects

However we would love to do much more!

500 Club 
We really are very excited about this one. Very soon 

you will receive a letter giving details of our brand new 
500 club. It’s your chance to win a monthly jackpot for 
a very small outlay. Numbers available at £2 each and 

will be entered into a monthly draw.  Details will be 
available to download from our website soon.

Autumn Ball
We’re keeping this one under wraps for a bit 

longer but more details soon.

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA)  
 aims to:

• Encourage closer links between  
home and school.

• Support the school by fundraising  
and holding social events.

Funds raised by the PTA help provide  
the school with additional equipment and 
resources for staff and students to enjoy.

CONTACT US - We would love to hear from you with any ideas for the PTA or any offers of help.   
Please contact us at woodgreenpta@gmail.com or                                              (Wood Green PTA).

Easy Fundraising with Easy Giving
 
We’ve just set up a very easy way to raise money for 
your school. Did you know that whenever you buy 
anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual 
holiday - you could be collecting free donations for Wood 
Green School PTA  Witney?
 
There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready to 
make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, Aviva, 
thetrainline and Sainsbury’s – it doesn’t cost you a penny 
extra!
 
It’s as easy as 1, 2, 3...
 
1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
woodgreenpta/ and join for free.
 
2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first 
to find the site you want and start shopping.
 
3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a do-
nation to your good cause for no extra cost whatsoever!
 
There are no catches or hidden charges and Wood 
Green School PTA Witney will be really grateful for your 
donations.

Date for your diary:

31st March 2017
The return of our very popular Quiz Night. 

Lots of fun and the chance to show off your knowl-
edge. Tickets are for tables of 4, 5 or 6  

at £5pp. Bring along a few friends for a very  
entertaining evening and a licenced bar!

Click here for tickets
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